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CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 03 December 2024 
To: Interested Service Providers 
Contact: Maraea S. Pogi (maraeap@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Cancellation of Tender Notice 
 

Tender Name – 2024/063: Strengthening SPREP’s Capacity as a Direct Access Entity (DAE) – 
Establishment & Implementation of the SPREP Climate Mitigation and Adaptation Monitoring and 
Evaluation (M&E) Framework  
 

This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the following tender has been cancelled.  
 
Tender reference and subject 
RFT: 2024/063 
File:  SPREP 2/44 
Tender: Strengthening SPREP’s Capacity as a Direct Access Entity (DAE) – Establishment & 
Implementation of the SPREP Climate Mitigation and Adaptation Monitoring and Evaluation (M&E) 
Framework 
 
Date of publication  
03 December 2024 
 
Contracting authority  
SPREP 
PO Box 240 
Apia, Samoa 
 
Reason for cancellation  
The tender scope and details need to be reviewed to consider a wider scope to ensure coverage 
across the region and on-ground SPREP activities.  
 
 
Note:  
This tender will be re-advertised, a new request for tender notice (RFT) will be published in Q1 2025. 
 
 
For any complaints regarding the Secretariat’s tenders please refer to the Complaints section on 
the SPREP website. https://www.sprep.org/accountability/complaints 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 
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